
 Hello fellow doctoral students! 

You are invited to participate in a research project aimed at better
understanding attitudes and expectations of doctoral psychology
students towards working with certain clinical populations.

As a thank you for your participation in the study, you will receive a $5
gift card to a coffee shop because I know as grad students - we need the
caffeine!  

Participants will be asked to complete an online survey, which takes
approximately 20-25 minutes to complete. Your information will be kept
confidential. To participate, you must meet the following eligibility
criteria: 

If you would like to participate in this study, click on the link below or
copy the link to your browser. Please forward this email along to anyone
you know who may be eligible to participate.

 https://lehigh.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9SR1zJpdfdPQ5F4

This study has been approved by the Institutional Review Board at the
Lehigh University [2024008-1]. If you have any questions, please contact
Eve Root, M.Ed. at evr218@lehigh.edu or Grace Caskie, Ph.D. at
grc204@lehigh.edu.

Thank you very much for your time and consideration!

Eve Root, M.Ed. 
Counseling Psychology Doctoral Candidate
Lehigh University || College of Education
Pronouns: She/Her/Hers

1) Currently enrolled in a doctoral (i.e., Ph.D., Psy.D.) graduate
program in either clinical or counseling psychology
2) Currently located in the United States
3) Currently 18 years of age or older. 
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